
9th Grade Lottery Notice
Academic Year 2023-2024 



Who:  

All are Welcome | 9th Grade Applicants & Parents/Caregivers  



Where:  
In-person at Broome Street Academy Charter High School

555 Broome Street NY NY 10013



When: 
Tuesday 4/4/2023 at 4:00 PM EST 



Please  RVSP by clicking the link here. You can also contact BSA
Admissions at admissions@broomestreetacademy.org or by

calling/texting
 929-285-3176. We look forward to hearing from you soon! 



www.broomestreetacademy.org/admissions

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe47I7ujMeoydcoo2-qMEdkx5k04OcAjrTGBXYL6weOGZvjog/viewform

